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Happy bucks, Bollig, Rux, Kruger, Salerno 
Special Guest Bridget Krueger, President Elect from Verona Rotary Club. 
Steve introduced our new Student Rotarians Macy Parent and Evelyn Santori 
We said goodbye to Student Rotarian Lindsey Stenil. 
 
Paul Rux is back and did makeups while he was in Florida! 
 
Jusa moment:  Went to Milwaukee.  Did prom shopping but has no date yet.  Going to Kentucky with her host 
family the Bolligs. 
 
The 5th Wednesday Social was a success.  Everyone enjoyed reading the old newletters and learning club 
history.  We went through 5-6 boxes and organized many of the historical newsletters. 
10K raffle: fire station is reserved. 
 
Community Grant committee is meeting next Wednesday morning.  
There are 11 requests. 
 
International Committee is meeting tomorrow (Thursday) 7AM, Spring 
Garden 
 
New Generations Report, Judy:  Scholarships have been selected. 
RYLA is in May and we have 4 sophomore students going.   
Student Rotarians will be doing the program on May 17th.   
Jusa is going to district convention with Judy.  She would like to get to know the Rotarian members  
Guests Tim and Kathy Waller are alumni Student Rotarians.  Originally from Mount Horeb,  20 years in the Air 
Force.  They have a long family history of international exchanges and are looking forward to hosting our 2017-
18 exchange student from Kenya. 
 
Attendance was 76% including makeups! 
 
Treasurer’s account:  Todd has been paying out the 2016 scholarships.  Fourth quarter dues will be coming up 
soon. EREY:  Diane Gordon will become our Foundation Chair.  Vaughn gave an overview of how the 

Foundation Funds are used.  He encouraged all of us to give our Every Rotarian 
Every Year $100 gift to the Foundation.  Only when we have full participation, 
does the club becomes eligible for District and International Grants.  You can 
write a check or have a small amount taken off your credit card or checking 
account monthly.  For this one time, write your check to Mount Horeb Rotary 
Club.  Contact Diane Gordon or Peggy Zalucha if you have questions. 
The checks written to the Rotary Foundation this year were lost so you may be 

contacted to rewrite your much appreciated check. 
 
Golf Outing:  Tyler and Brent are getting started.  Sponsorship levels information will be forthcoming.  May 19th 
at Deer Valley  $65 per person 18 holes, cart and a meal. 
 
Membership:  Fireside Chat will be upcoming. 

 
Up Coming Events 
 
April 12, Sue Witte 
Aprill 19, Jim Burns 
April 26, Russ Christian’ 
May 3 Business Meeting 
 Board Meeting 7am Sjolinds 


